
ADDENDUM  #2 

Request For Bids – Bridge Maintenance Projects 

 

Question: Can you confirm the “HMA Surface, Rem” and “HMA, 4EL” quantities at each 
bridge.  It appears to me that the Membrane numbers seem reasonably close, but the 
designer appears to have converted from SFT to SYD incorrectly for the removal item, 
which then also translated to over exaggerated HMA quantities. Otherwise, if you believe 
those quantities are accurate, can you clarify where the additional work will occur? 

 

Response: The numbers in removal/paving quantities are correct.  We are planning on the 
approaches needing to be removed and repaved to provide a smooth transition to the 
resurfaced bridge. 

 

 


